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Safety Awareness 
Communication 

Safety Newsletter 

 

The switchyard site office/crib area car park facilities are set up and will operate from 27th 
September. 
 
The following principles apply to the switchyard site office /crib area car park: 

• All LV vehicles shall reverse park. 

• Remember to follow the pedestrian walking path area when entering or exiting the  
car park. 

• Driving speed limit: 10 km/h. 

• Location of the parking area is shown below  
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


